
 
 

Contact Repository Working Group Telephone Conference 
28 February 2013 

 
 
Attendees: 
 
Bart Boswinkel, ICANN 
Luis Diego Espinoza, .cr 
Antoinette Johnson, .vi 
Kristina Nordström, ICANN 
 
Apologies: 
 
Isak Jacobsen, .fo 
 
 

•   The working group discussed the funding models and how they should be 
presented to the ccNSO community. 

 
•   Antoinette Johnson suggested that the funding model document should include a 

rational. This was agreed and Bart Boswinkel suggested that the rational of the 
previous working group could be useful. 

 
•   It was agreed that the funding model document should also include a round 

number of the possible cost for the individual ccTLDs to be part of a contact 
repository. 

 
•   Antoinette noted that she and Isak would work on the section about use cases 

and present the result to the working group as soon as possible. 
 

•   Antoinette suggested that the group should include an appendix in the work 
document with an explanation of the acronyms related to the work with the 
contact repository. 

 
•   The Chair suggested that additional technical requirements for a possible external 

provider could be included in the document. It was agreed that the current 
requirements are enough for a request of information at this stage. 

 
•   The group decided that the presentation to the ccTLD community should include 

both a document and an oral presentation, explaining the 4 key areas: An 
overview of the function; the requirements; the governance model and the 
funding model. 

 
•   It was further decided that the presentation to the community should be made at 

the Durban meeting. Bart also suggested that this topic could be of interest for 
Tech Day. 


